
 

 
 
 

   
 

 
Christmas Trash Pickup 

 
 Franklin City Offices will be closed on Friday, December 23, 

2022 and Monday, December 26, 2022 for Christmas. Friday’s 
Trash Route will be picked up on Tuesday, December 27, 2022 

along with Tuesday’s route. Monday’s Trash Route will be 
picked up on Wednesday, December 28, 2022 along with 

Wednesday’s route. 
 

New Year’s Day Trash Pickup 
  

Franklin City Offices will be closed Monday, January 2, 2023 
for New Year’s Day. Monday’s Trash Route will be picked up 

on Tuesday, January 3, 2023 along with Tuesday’s route.  
 
  

 


